
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Subject: California Proposition 65 Declaration 

Duracell is providing this letter of declaration in response to your request to confirm Prop 65 

compliance. To the best of our knowledge, Duracell consumer batteries and chargers conform to 

the California Proposition 65 requirements which are found at: 

 

                         https://oehha.ca.gov/proposition-65/law/proposition-65-law-and-regulations 

 

The current Prop 65 list contains over 900 substances. The State of California publishes the list 

of Prop 65 chemicals on the OEHHA web site at:   

 

              https://oehha.ca.gov/proposition-65/proposition-65-list 

 

Duracell retained a 3rd party test organization to complete an assessment (i.e., review and 

testing) of Duracell’s portfolio of products for compliance with Prop 65 and various global 

restricted substance requirements (i.e., EU REACH SVHC). As a result, no Prop 65 warnings are 

required. To ensure continuous compliance, Duracell retained the test organization to monitor 

Prop 65 developments and notify us of changes affecting Duracell products. 

Cordially, 
 

 Laura Zadrick 
 

Laura Zadrick 

North America Product Safety & Regulatory 

zadrick.lj@duracell.com 

DATE:  January 3, 2023 

Duracell US Operations, Inc. 

A Berkshire Hathaway Company 

14 Research Drive 

Bethel, CT 06801 USA 
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